
MEETING LOCATION CHANGE NOTICE 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY BOARD MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting location for the St. Louis County Board of 

Commissioners meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 14, 2020, at 9:30 a.m., has changed 

from the Brevator Town Hall, Cloquet, MN to the St. Louis County Courthouse, County 

Board Room, 100 N. 5th Ave West, Duluth, MN.     

 

NANCY NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR 

BY: Phil Chapman, Clerk of County Board 

 


